## Hezlett Primary School



1 Ballywoolen Road, Castlerock BT51 4TZ Tel. (028) 7084 8395

Principal: Mrs D Winters

## PACKED LUNCH UPDATE

Dear Parent 20/8/20

From Tuesday 1<sup>st</sup> to Friday 4<sup>th</sup> September all pupils except those in receipt of Free School Meals should bring a packed lunch to school. Initially this should be in a paper or plastic bag, to be disposed of after lunch. Over the first two weeks we will reassess the viability of using and sanitising plastic lunchboxes.

From Monday  $7^{\rm th}$  September pupils will have the option to order a school meal or bring their own packed lunch.

Yours sincerely

## Donna Winters

Donna Winters (Principal)